OFFICE OF STATE FINANCE
Division of Central Accounting & Reporting

2300 North Lincoln Boulevard, #122      Oklahoma City, Oklahoma  73105-4801
(405) 521-2141   FAX   (405) 521-3902
MEMORANDUM
TO:

College and University Business Officers
FROM:
Nancy McElyea



Deputy State Comptroller

SUBJECT:
Core System survey for payroll 

DATE:

May 6, 2002
The Office of State Finance is currently involved with the design of the new Core System for financial reporting, purchasing, payroll and human resources.  When designing this system, we will attempt to make the interface with payroll for colleges and universities as efficient as possible.  Currently, colleges and universities must combine many of their deductions on payroll to accommodate the payroll system.  We are looking at ways to design the new system to accommodate the payrolls of colleges and universities.  We will need your assistance in accumulating the information we need to make our decisions on the design.  Since we do not have the detail data that is used on your payrolls, we are requesting that you provide us with certain information regarding your payroll process.  This information will be used in designing the new system, and determining at what level your information will be imported.
Attached is a worksheet that can be used for your response.  In addition to the questions, please submit a listing of additions to and deductions from gross pay and the effect of the addition/deletion on taxable wages, FICA and MQFE wages, etc.  The format in the attached Excel worksheet should be used if possible.  If you already have this information in another format, do not hesitate to provide it in that format.

We would like to have your responses by May 15, 2002.  Your responses can be e-mailed to the address below, you can fax them to 405-521-3902, or you can mail them to the Office of State Finance, 2300 N. Lincoln Blvd, Room 122, Oklahoma City, OK  73105.  If you have any questions, please contact Jennie Pratt, Accounting Supervisor, at 405-521-3258 or Jennie.Pratt@osf.state.ok.us.

